
My dear brethren, November 2020

During the past month, we have begun to have meetings again. Because we are limited to gatherings

of less than 50 people at one time, we have divided into four
groups. One group meets in San Raymund, where brother Saul

Ramirez and his family is ministering, another group meets in la

Azotea, where brother Luis Avendafro and his family is serving,

and two other groups meet in Cerro Alto (one in the morning and

one in the afternoon).

lMIINIS'If]RiY

We are continuing with our BmrE IruSrrrutr. I am teaching a class via Zoom every Monday. In

attendance are 27 students from our church, a group of eight people from Ravinal (three hours from our
town), and others are from Argentina, Uruguay, Colombia, Mexico, and California. We are also continuing
with the children! club, men! meetings, and ladyt meetings. I am also preaching sermons using an audio
platform. There are a number of people that listen which also includes a number of nonbelievers.

Our son Elias has begun studying at the Bible college in

Monterey Mexico. We have another young man, Lenardo
Ajuix (pictured on left in photo). He has been in our Bible
lnstitute during the last two years. He is very faithful and
dedicated to the Lord. Lord willing, next year Leonardo will

be serving full time.

PTEI.SE PRAY FoR:

1 the families and men that are serving - Ramirez, Avendano, Cumes, Garcia, and Ajuix

1 protection from Covid-l9

I the salvation of many that are listening to the audio preaching.
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* For the faith of the believers in the middle of this covid-19 pandemic

* Godt provision during the college years of our children

* Pray for Leonardo. a
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Giovanni, Barbara, Elias, Graciela and Cynthia

Contributions to our ministry should be made payable to IPM and sent to IPM, Inc., 100 Spring Ave., Hanover, PA 17331. Be sure
to include a note designating "Avendafio Support" or any other special designation that you may have for us. Thank you.
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May this miraculous truth fill your Christmas season with the true meaning of all that is ours

because He became flesh and dwelt among us.

If you have an email, please heip us to help this missionary save postage by receiving his newsletter by e-rnail. \I,brild you take a
moment to contact us at officeiir)ipmworld.org with your e-mail and home address and please use "subscribe Avendaflo prayer

letter" on the subject line. Thank you so much.
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